
From: Lorraine Iovanni
Sent: Saturday, October 7, 2023 12:17 PM
To: Christopher Olney <olneyc@manchester.ma.us>; Ann Harrison <harrisona@manchester.ma.us>
Cc: Greg Federspiel <federspielg@manchester.ma.us>; Betsy Ware <wareb@manchester.ma.us>; Gail 
Hunter <HunterG@manchester.ma.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - EOHLC Guidance 9/14/2023 on Local Capital Projects Fund
 

Attn: MBTA Zoning Task Force and Planning Board
Cc: TA and TP
(Ms Hunter, please distribute to all members of the PB and the MBTA 
Zoning TF, thank you)
 
Good Afternoon,
 
I am forwarding the attached email secured via a PRR to the EOHLC.
 
Email dated September 14, 2023 from Nathan Carlucci, EOHLC, to MBTS 
representatives: 
 
"The FY2024 budget includes the language: 'provided further, that 
housing authorities and nonprofit organizations situated in 
municipalities that do not comply with the provisions of section
3A of chapter 40A of the General Laws shall continue to qualify 
for funding from the local capital projects fund'. This is a 
change from last year...."
 
I presume that Greg's analysis ref this grant funding was adjusted in light of
this recent advisory. Please post the MBTA Zoning grant analysis to the 
Town Website, if not already done. 
 
Hope this data is useful to the TF.
 
Regards,
 
Lorraine
 
Lorraine Iovanni
20 A Pine St




